
Learning Focus
Inspired by the Euros, this week’s learning focus
is about PE.  We are incredibly lucky to have Vara

Sports coaches to support staff in teaching PE
across our school.   It means that specialist
coaches provide the children they need to

succeed in different sports. 

Please remember the children’s PE kit.  Many
children have taken their PE kits home and not

returned them.  At times, children have not
brought suitable shoes for PE as well.  

Children  are taught to be safe during PE and this
includes wearing the correct footwear so they
don’t get injured.  Please make sure your child

has trainers and/or pumps for outdoor PE.

Dates and Notices
Wednesday 17th July and Thursday 18th July - In school
transition days
Friday 19th July 5pm - 7pm - Stocktonbury Prom
Monday 22nd July 10am - Year 6 Leavers Assembly
Tuesday 23rd July 1pm - School closes for Summer

FROM SEPTEMBER - NEW OPENING TIMES 8:50 - 3:20

Number Smart Chanice A 2H

Self Smart Miranda N RD

People Smart Jax B Nursery

Art Smart Oliver P 1W

Body Smart Bailey H 5/6M

Music Smart Jace R 3/4D

Nature Smart Mya E 5/6C

Word Smart Annabelle C 3/4S

People Smart
Learner Poppy W 5/6F

Class Percentage

RG 95%

2B 98%

3/4S 98%

5/6F 97%

Attendance

Winners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  Please ensure that you are on time for school.  we start
learning immediately; it is important that the children are here for the start of the day. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Annabelle C 3/4S who

has won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week.  Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

What a busy week it's been at our school! Our Year 6 superstars have
been enjoying not one, but two fantastic trips. Firstly, they had a blast at
Ten Pin Bowling, celebrating all their hard work throughout their time at

William Stockton. They also visited Primary College to explore various
courses like vehicle management, bricklaying, and baking - sparking
some exciting career thoughts! Our Year 3/4s continued their History

learning by a trip to the Boat Museum. 
Meanwhile, our little ones in Nursery had a special visitor teaching them
football skills. The Footibees activity was a massive hit with the children.

We're all feeling a bit groggy today after staying up late to cheer on
England in the semi-final. Fingers crossed for Sunday’s big game!

Summer Reading Challenge

Marvellous Makers - Summer

Reading Challenge 2024

Children can join the Challenge

from “Start Up Saturday” 6 July at

their local library or via

https://www.cheshirewestandchest

er.gov.uk/read The Challenge ends

on Sunday 1 September. 

Below is a link for a video

explaining what to do:

SMART Awards

Transition Days to

new classes next
week

William Stockton Weekly

Magic Breakfast 

Our first Magic Breakfast

went well this morning.  

Thank you to the staff

toasting and  taking the

food to the playground.

https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/read
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/read



